
From: Betty Hooper  
Sent: Monday, April 26, 2021 3:05:00 PM 
To: aletham@kawarthalakes.ca <aletham@kawarthalakes.ca>; pdun@kawarthalakes.ca 
<pdun@kawarthalakes.ca> 
Subject: No ATV'S on walking trails  

  
I was a member of the Bruce and Ganaraska trail associations for many  

years. It was our experience that Motorized vehicles and Pedestrians do  

not mix! I walk the trail and many times I meet a couple that have five  

children and I applaud them for getting their family out for fresh air  

and exercise. Riding a motorized vehicle is not exercise just polluting.  

PLEASE NO ATV'S OR DIRT BIKES ON THE TRAILS.. Buy property for this purpose. 
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